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Paraic Fay

From: O'Brien, Ella <ella.obrien@limerick.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 24 September 2024 08:32
To: Paraic Fay
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]RE: Pat O'Connell / O'Connell Poultry Farms Ltd.  21/469

Hello, 
 
I can confirm that an EIA was not required for Pl. Ref 21/469.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Ella O’Brien 
 
Ella O’Brien | Executive Planner | Planning Development & Place Making  
Limerick City and County Council | Dooradoyle Road | Dooradoyle | Limerick V94 WV78 
t: 061 556122 | e: ella.obrien@limerick.ie 
limerick.ie/council | @LimerickCouncil 
 
 

From: Paraic Fay <paraic@clw.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:15 PM 
To: plandev <planning@limerick.ie> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: Pat O'Connell / O'Connell Poultry Farms Ltd. 21/469 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
Can you please advise if you got a chance to consider my mail of 24/01/2024 (resubmitted 27/06/2024), as per below. 
 
Same is required to comply with a request form the E.P.A. and it would be very much appreciated if you could revers at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 
 
Paraic Fay B.Agr.Sc. 

 

 
CLW Environmental Planners 
The Mews 
23 Farnham St 
Cavan 
087-6794459 
049-4371447 

 Caution: This is an external email and may have a suspicious subject or attached content.  
Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department 
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paraic@clw.ie 
 
 

From: Paraic Fay  
Sent: Thursday 27 June 2024 13:03 
To: plandev <planning@limerick.ie> 
Subject: FW: Pat O'Connell / O'Connell Poultry Farms Ltd. 21/469 
 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
Can you please advise if you got a chance to consider my mail of 24/01/2024, as per below. 
 
Same is required to comply with a request form the E.P.A. and it would be very much appreciated if you could revers at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 
 
Paraic Fay B.Agr.Sc. 

 

 
CLW Environmental Planners 
The Mews 
23 Farnham St 
Cavan 
087-6794459 
049-4371447 
paraic@clw.ie 
 
 
 

From: Paraic Fay  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 4:07 PM 
To: plandev <planning@limerick.ie> 
Subject: FW: Pat O'Connell / O'Connell Poultry Farms Ltd. 21/469 
 
 
 

From: Paraic Fay  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 3:01 PM 
To: 'Ryan, Darragh' <darragh.ryan@limerick.ie> 
Subject: Pat O'Connell / O'Connell Poultry Farms Ltd. 21/469 
 
Darragh 
 
I hope all is well. 
 
Further to a request from the E.P.A. and similar to my previous such requests would you be able to confirm the following; 
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a) With regards to planning permission ref. 21/469 provide written confirmation from the planning authority as to whether or not an EIA was required, by or under the Planning and Development Act 2000, as 
amended. 

 
 
 
 
Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 
 
Paraic Fay B.Agr.Sc. 

 

 
CLW Environmental Planners 
The Mews 
23 Farnham St 
Cavan 
087-6794459 
049-4371447 
paraic@clw.ie 
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